
ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL

	SUSSEX POLICE & CRIME COMMISSIONER’S SURVEY

Sussex Police & Crime Commissioner, Katy Bourne, has launched a survey asking Sussex residents for their feedback on the policing service they receive.

Now in her 4th term as Sussex PCC, Mrs Bourne is eager to understand residents' concerns and ideas in order to inform the priorities in her new Police & Crime Plan.

The survey can be accessed online and only takes a few minutes to complete.  It will run until 31st October.  Please follow the link below or go to the APC Website, 'Latest News' page.

https://forms.office.com/e/9f9hYFVAFA

Kind Regards

Mrs Suzanna Dry
Clerk and RFO






